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UNITED STATES SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND
7701 TAMPA POINT BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5323

MAY 20 2014

Directorate of Command Support

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
]
]
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated
February 22, 2014, for “a copy of the FOIA case log for 2013.” We have assigned it
U.S. Special Operations Command (USSOCOM) FOIA Control Number 2014-089.

Enclosed is a copy of the 2013 FOIA Log in redacted format. Individuals’ names and
other personally identifying information are withheld under the provisions of 5 U.S.C. §
552 (b)(3) (10 U.S.C. § 130b) and (b)(6) as release would constitute a clearly
unwarranted invasion of the personal privacy of the individuals involved and to protect
personnel in overseas, sensitive, or routinely deployable units.

If you are not satisfied with this action, you may appeal to the appellate authority, the
Director of Administration and Management, Office of the Secretary of Defense. To
submit your appeal, you should write directly to the Defense Freedom of Information
Policy Office, Attn: Mr. James Hogan, 1155 Defense Pentagon, Washington, DC
20301-1155. Your appeal should be postmarked within 60 calendar days of the date of
this letter, should cite case number 2014-089, and should be clearly marked "Freedom
of Information Act Appeal.”

There are no charges assessed to you for processing your request.
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mes C. Boisselle
GS-15, DAFC
Deputy Chief of Staff
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